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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 

 

PERSONAL E-MAIL ADDRESSES 

REQUIRED 

 

As a result of the Provincial Health Officers’ pandemic protocols, it is more 
than likely that we will be conducting all of our bargaining Membership 
meetings virtually.  
 
We are requesting that you please provide us with your personal/home e-
mail address by no later than April 30, 2021. 
 
Please call the Union Hall at 250-632-4611 to provide your e-mail address, or 
e-mail it to adminassist@unifor2301.org. 
 
Executive Elections Reminder: 
 
Voting will take place at the Union Hall on Tuesday April 27, 2021, from 6am 
to 8pm (advanced poll) and Tuesday May 4, 2021, from 6am to 8pm (regular 
poll). 
 
**You must wear a mask to enter the building where you will find distancing 
and sanitizing measures in place. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 

YOUR UNION AT WORK! 
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